
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Sunday's Service - Christmas Party w/ Santa Claus 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
December 2, 2023 
 

     

 

Dear family,  

 

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow for Sunday Service. Pastor 

Adonia will be sharing the message. 

 

This Sunday is also potluck Sunday, so please bring a dish to share (no 

nuts please). The church will provide rotisserie chickens and rice.   
 

 

Last week, guest speaker Yongil Fleisher shared on how gratitude is like 

the medicine in our lives to deal with the difficulties and challenges that 

we all deal with. We all have much to be grateful for, and Yongil gives us 

a great reminder of that in this message. Please enjoy the recording 

below. If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted 

online, please follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 

 

 

Latest Message  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

  

 

The next Strings of the Heart meeting will be Sunday, December 3 after 

service. Please bring your knitting or crocheting projects with you and 

enjoy a time of sharing and to hear thank you messages from blanket 

recipients.  
 

 



 

 

  

 

Heartland Academy's annual Children's Business Fair is coming up on 

December 16 from 1-3:30pm. There will be 25 tables with youth from all 

over Colorado showcasing their entrepreneurial ventures. If you your child 

would like to reserve a table, please speak to Pastor Adonia. Everyone is 

invited to come and support our Heartland Academy youth and find some 

great Christmas presents.  
 

 

  

 

Our golden age group is invited to a luncheon in the church cafe after 

church on Sunday, December 10. Please join together for this special time 

of sharing and fellowship.  
 

 



 

 

  

 

Our golden age group is invited to a luncheon in the church cafe after 

church on Sunday, December 10. Please join together for this special time 

of sharing and fellowship. This year we will also have a special Christmas 

Concert where we will showcase some wonderful talent from our 

community.  
 

 

  

 

The signup for cooking our church lunches next year is open. We have 16 

slots for 2024 and the church can reimburse up to $120 of the cost of the 

meal.   
 

 



 

 

  

 

We wanted to highlight this great Christmas fundraiser that is being done 

by one of our church members in Seattle. She is doing a Christmas drive for 

Blessed children in the war zone in Ukraine. You can see some photos of the 

children last year who were able to get presents through this fundraiser. 

You can support by sending money to the paypal address above or you can 

use the venmo or zelle QR links below.  
 

  

 



 

 

  

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to 

talk to others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with 

each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael 

Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at 

"Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode 

if needed.  
 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  



 

 

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


